
VICTOR ATIYEH 
GOVERNOR 

Department of Commerce 
INSURANCE DIVISION 
COMMERCE BUILDING, SALEM, OREGON 97310 PHONE (503) 378-4271 

December 17, 1986 

The Honorable Victor Atiyeh 
Governor of Oregon 
254 State Capitol 
Salem, OR 97310 

Dear Governor Atiyeh: 

Enclosed is a copy of a letter addressed to Director Heard 
tendering my formal resignation effective December 31, 1986. 
I have requested, however, to continue on a 11 temporary11 

basis until completion of your term January 12, 1987. 

It has been an honor and a privilege to serve you and the 
State of Oregon these past 5t years. Your support and 
encouragement meant a great deal to me. 

Sincerely, 

~W)J?.~ 
/ oseph ine M. Driscoll, CPIW 
Insurance Commissioner 

JMD:sm 

enclosure 

cc: Fred Heard 
David Lohman 



VICTOR ATIYEH 
GOVF.RNOR 

Department of Commerce 
INSURANCE DIVISION 
COMMERCE BUILDING, SALEM, OREGON 97310 PHONE (503) 378-4271 

December 17, 1986 

Mr. Fred W. Heard, Director 
Department of Commerce 
428 Labor & Industries Building 
Salem, OR 97310 

Dear Fred: 

I am hereby resigning as Insurance Commissioner of the 
State of Oregon as of December 31, 1986. As previously 
discussed, I p 1 an to continue on a temporary basis unti 1 
the completion of Governor Atiyeh 1 s term January 12, 1987. 

I leave office with pride in my accomplishments, knowing 
that I have served the consumers of this state to the very 
best of my ability. I believe the state and national 
reputation of the Oregon Insurance Division speaks for 
itself. 

I have enjoyed being a part of the Department of Commerce. 
Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

~ine 
Insurance 

JMD:sm 

M. Driscoll, CPIW 
Commissioner 

cc: Governor Atiyeh ~ 
David Lohman 


